

May 28, 2009

Lin Lin
Assistant Professor of Childhood/Early Childhood Dept.
Education Building

Dear Lin:

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to you for serving on the American Council on Education's Internationalization Committee/Team over the past two academic years, 2007-2009. Your contribution as a member of this important team will be instrumental in advancing the College's internationalization efforts. Our final document is the distilled version of significant work and meetings, both with other team and subcommittee members, as well as with the broader campus community. This final report lays the foundation for us to achieve significant gains toward comprehensive internationalization.

Each member's commitment of time and talent played a role in our final creation and in the process we used of meeting with academic departments and holding open campus meetings. This is the culmination of many early morning meetings and discussions throughout the semesters. We appreciate your willingness to contribute to this effort and to this document. Your unique insights and good humor throughout it all enabled us to move forward and achieve national recognition for our efforts.

Thank you for your willingness to undertake such important work for the College.

Sincerely,

Marley S. Barduhn, Co-Chair of A.C.E. Internationalization Team

Stain Sterement me

Sharon Steadman, Co-Chair of A.C.E. Internationalization Team

Ted Fay, Co-Chair of A.C.E. Internationalization Team

Education Building, Room 1239 • P.O. Box 2000 • Cortland, NY 13045-0900 Phone: (607) 753-5430 • Fax: (607) 753-5432